
From: Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: 4/5/2012 8:40:51 PM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Lunch with Chris 

Paul,

Chris Johns expressed interest in getting together with you a few times a year, informally, to 
discuss various issues. Are you ok doing a lunch maybe three times a year?

Tom
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